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New York State Senator Michael Venditto, (R, C, I- Massapequa) stopped by to support the

No More Tears in the Line of Duty First Responders Tribute Rally Motorcycle Run &

Fundraiser at the Wantagh Park. The event raised money for a hardship fund for those who

have been injured and or disabled In the line of duty. In addition, they will offer college

scholarships for the children of fallen heroes and dedicate memorials in the name of those

that gave their lives in the line of duty.


